
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blazer Pocket Embroidery Timetable 

 

Dear School Community, 

UMS will now be accepting blazers twice a year for blazer pocket embroidery. 

Please take note the below instructions and times before bringing your blazers 

in to us.  UMS cannot accept early or late drop-offs outside of these times. 

Instructions: 

• Blazers are to be professional dry-cleaned before dropping off. 
Any blazers requiring cleaning, will be sent for cleaning at the cost of the customer 

• Blazers are to be on a hanger with protective cover and dry-cleaning 

docket attached. 

• Customers need to  have a copy of awards letter sent by the College 

showing the award. 

 

DROP OFF DATES FOR BLAZERS 

 

1st – 28th  February  Monday - Friday   8.30 am – 4pm 

1st – 30th  November Monday - Friday  8.30 am – 4pm 

 

2/205 Queensport Rd North,  Murarrie 4172 

PH:  3535 9500 


